
   
 

 
General Circular No. 210 

 
 
Date:  July 9, 2020 
 
Subject:  Extension to Chapter 21 of the State Police Commission 

Rules (COVID-19) 
 
 
Please be advised that Chapter 21 of the State Police Commission 
Rules has been extended by the Commission until 12:01 A.M. on 
September 15, 2020.   
 
Rule 21.1(b) has also been extended to 12:01 A.M. September 15, 
2020, to coincide with the duration of the remaining provisions of 
Chapter 21.  See 21.10 Duration of Chapter.   
 
Should you have any questions about these rules, please contact me 
via email at Jason.Hannaman@LA.gov.  
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